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Happy New Year! We were excited to welcome back preschool students. 

The Fitness Center continues to be cardio only. Demolition and mitigation work 

will begin on the weight room next week. As a special offer to Thornton 

residents, we will freeze fitness prices for the month of February. 

We host TOPS, AA and Senior card clubs weekly. We appreciate your patience 

for the remaining programs on hold until we can complete restoration projects.  

Check out the latest Village news on Comcast Channel 4, Facebook and 

thorntonil.us.  We encourage residents to reach out with any suggestions and 

always “Take time for fun”.  

 


